Notice of Intent to Fill Vacancy

You are hereby notified that vacancies exist on the City Council for the City of Swan, Iowa.

You are further notified that pursuant to Section 372.12 (2) of the Code of Iowa, the council intends to fill the vacancies by appointment, but the electors of the city have the right to file a petition requiring that the vacancy be filled by a special election.  The petition must be filed with the city clerk within 14 days after publication of the notice of intent to appoint or within 14 days after the appointment is made, whichever is later.

If you are interested in the vacancy, please submit a letter to the city clerk no later than Wednesday, July 7, 2021.

The council intends to fill the vacancies by appointment at the next regular council meeting, which starts at 6:30 pm on July 8, 2021.  The individuals will fill the vacancies until December 31, 2021.
